
PRINCIPALS:  Please Share These Minutes with Your Athletic Director 
Regular Meeting of PIAA District 6 – May 8, 2012 

  
Call to Order of the May 8, 2012, Meeting 
Chairman Wotkowski called the meeting of the District 6 Committee to order at 3:40 PM in the library at 
Hollidaysburg Area Senior High School. Present were: Raymond Wotkowski, Alberta Ake, Kenneth Bussard, 
Ralph Cecere Jr., Thomas Kakabar, Charles Glasser, Kathy Getz, Dean Rossi, David Crumrine, Donald 
Hosterman, William Marshall, Kim Hubler, Norman Krumenacker, Ken Salem and Curtis Whitesel. Michael 
Vuckovich was a guest.  Those not present were James Price, Michael Hudak and Gary Jubas. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
On a motion by Kenneth Bussard and Kathy Getz, the minutes of the April 19, 2012 meeting were approved. 
 
Financial Reports  
On a motion by Norman Krumenacker and Alberta Ake, the Committee unanimously approved the April 2012 
Financial Report.  
 
Sportsmanship    
Kathy Getz reviewed the below-listed disqualification form.   
 
BB Blairsville player                 threw bat at a wall after striking out   
Eligibility Hearings  
There were no eligibility hearings. 
 
Foreign Exchange Eligibility Hearings 
There were no foreign exchange hearings. 
 
Communications 
The Committee went into executive session at 3:50 for personnel reasons.  The District 6 Committee resumed at 
4:10. 
 
On a motion by Kim Hubler and Donald Hosterman, John Walker was appointed the Spirit representative for 
District 6 and Kenneth Salem will be the tournament director.  The vote was 15-0. 
 
National Federation of State High School Associations (NFHS) and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC) have teamed up to provide information and resources to help educate coaches, officials, parents and 
students on the importance of proper concussion recognition and management in high school sports. 
 
The NFHS summer meeting will be held in Nashville from July 7th to 11th. 
 
The Next Meeting 
With no further business to come before the Committee, Thomas Kakabar moved and Curtis Whitesel seconded 
the motion that the meeting be adjourned.  Time was 5:00 PM. 
 
The next regular meeting of the PIAA District 6 Committee will be held on Monday, June 11, 2012, at the 
Central High School Library at 9:00.  
         

Respectfully Submitted, 
         

Sherry Montgomery  
                                                    Secretary/Treasurer 
 


